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To the Members 

 

Sudan – Alert to the vessels calling at the Port Sudan 

 

We have received the information below from our local correspondent, Mutual Marine Services Al Mushtaraka Ltd. 

 

The public safety in the Port Sudan has been getting worse these days. The Governor of the Red Sea State declared a 

state of emergency order and imposed a full curfew. Although the order excludes customs authorities / shipping 

agencies etc., it is to be noted that the port is not working due to the absence of workers. 

 

Please note that the change of local situation is so unforeseeable that we suggest for the members to obtain latest 

information from local agents whenever call at the Port Sudan. 
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